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Have You Registered Yet? 
 

2.5K, 3K, & a few 4K Families: 
 

It is time to register your child for  
preschool and before/after school care  

for the 2019-2020 school year.  
  

Please return your application to the office  
with your registration fee.   

 
8 families visited our Open House. 

Some have already registered.   
We expect more to register soon.  

 
Please register your child  

to secure your spot! 

 
Our Theme for Next Week  

 
4K:  Celebrating Chinese  
New Year  
The Year of the Pig 
4K children will enjoy a Chinese Feast  
on Friday, March 8

th
.  

2.5K & 3K:  Bears 
 2.5K children will have a  

Teddy Bear picnic on Thursday, March 
7

th
 and 3K on Friday, March 8

th
.    

Your favorite Teddy Bear  
is invited to the picnic. 

 

Dental Hygiene 
On March 8

th
, 9:00 AM, the children will  

participate in a dental presentation at JLOG  
by Bullard Children’s Dentistry, Sheboygan.   
2.5K children are invited to attend with an adult. 

 
March 20th:  JLOG Sings at the 4:15 Lenten Service and Supper Follows 

 

On Wednesday, March 20t
h
 the JLOG children will sing at the 4:15 Lenten service. 

Supper will be served by JLOG families/staff following the service. 
 

We hope you will attend and can help us with the supper. 

  Please see the attached note with specific information.  

   

I am Jesus’ Little Lamb 

 
The preschoolers will be singing  

I am Jesus’ Little Lamb  
at the 4:15 Lenten service on March 20

th
. 

Below are the three stanzas we will be singing. 
If you are familiar with the song, we encourage you 

to practice it with your preschooler  
prior to the service.  Thank you! 

 
I am Jesus’ little lamb, ever glad at heart I am, 

For my Shepherd gently guides me,  
Knows my need, and well provides me, 

Loves me every day the same, even calls me by my name. 
 

Day by day, at home, away, Jesus is my staff and stay, 
When I hunger, Jesus feeds me, 
Into pleasant pastures leads me,  

When I thirst, He bids me go where the quiet waters flow. 
 

Who so happy as I am, even now the Shepherd’s lamb, 
And when my short life is ended, 

By His angel host attended, 
He shall fold me to His breast, there within His arms to rest. 

 

Thank You Mrs. Smith 

We thank Mrs. Smith for serving as our closing teacher this school year. 
Due to family obligations she will be unable to continue as our closing teacher. 

  We will miss Mrs. Smith and appreciate all the great care she provided  
for our late afternoon children. 

 
We will miss you Mrs. Smith!  God’s blessings to you! 

 
Until we can find another after school teacher, our JLOG lead teachers will be providing late afternoon care. 
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